Erratum

In the October 2005 issue of the Journal, in the article
entitled “A Novel Class of Pseudoautosomal Region 1
Deletions Downstream of SHOX Is Associated with Léri-
Weill Dyschondrosteosis,” by Benito-Sanz et al. (77:533—
544), Dr. Gudrun Rappold was not identified as an au-
thor. The correct list of authors should read: Sara Benito-
Sanz, N. Simon Thomas, Céline Huber, Darya Gorbenko
del Blanco, Miriam Aza-Carmona, John A. Crolla, Vi-
vienne Maloney, Gudrun Rappold, Jestis Argente, Angel

Campos-Barros, Valérie Cormier-Daire, and Karen E.
Heath. Dr. Gudrun Rappold’s affiliation is with the De-
partment of Human Molecular Genetics, University of
Heidelberg, Heidelberg. The following was omitted from
the Acknowledgements: “We thank Dr. Beate Niesler,
who performed initial molecular analysis of family 1 at
the University of Heidelberg.” The authors regret these
omissions.
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